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Report of: Tim O’Gara, Service Director, Legal and Democratic Services

Title: Mayor’s Forward Plan (Standing Item)

Ward: City Wide

Recommendation

That the Board receive the current edition of the Mayor’s Forward Plan of Key Decisions to help inform 
the Scrutiny Work Programme.

Summary

The report provides the latest version of the Mayor’s Forward Plan

The significant issues in the report are:

The Board will wish to identify any forthcoming Key Decisions that will require input from Scrutiny.  
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Background

1.   The Mayor’s Forward Plan is published monthly to give notice of key decisions that will be 
considered by the Cabinet, Health & Wellbeing Board or Learning City Partnership Board.  A key 
decision is defined as one which;

• Will result in expenditure of £500K or over

• Will result in savings of £500K or over

• Be significant in terms of its effects on communities living or working in two or more wards in 
the city

2.  The Overview and Scrutiny Management Board (OSMB) will wish to review the list of forthcoming 
Key Decisions to ensure any relevant items can be considered by Scrutiny.

The latest version of the report can be found at appendix A. 
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